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April 15, 2024 
 
 
Sent via USPS certified mail 
 
Heather Johnson 
Reliant Real Estate Services 
720 Cass St 
La Crosse WI  54601 
 
Re:   City of La Crosse Human Rights Commission 
  Complaint of Hannah Eitland 
 
Heather Johnson. 
 
At its meeting on April 10, 2024, the Human Rights Commission found that the complaint of Hannah 
Eitland alleges sufficient facts with reason to believe that discrimination may have been committed. 
 
This is to advise that according to Municipal Code sec. 22-24(f)(3), you have twenty (20) business days 
from receipt of this notice to file and serve a written response.  Such written response shall be served 
upon the complainant Hannah Eitland and the City Clerk. 
 
For further information, the La Crosse Municipal Code of Ordinances relating to Human Rights, Article 
II – Discrimination in Housing, Use of City Facilities and Public Accommodations, can be found at 
www.cityoflacrosse.org. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC 
City Clerk 
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org 
 
Cc:   Legal Department 
  Hannah Eitland via email hanseit239@gmail.com 


